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We worry about what a child will become tomorrow, yet we forget that he is someone today.  –Stacia Tauscher





�





Tidbits to Know





Absences:  Please call the school or let me know with a note if your child will be gone from school.  If you plan to pick your child up during school hours, please report to the office.





Transportation:  If there is a change in your child’s transportation, it is very important to send a note or call the office.





Take Home Folders:  The students will have a take home folder to bring their stuff home in and to return things to school as well.  Please check your child’s bag daily for notes and work they have done, they will be so excited to share!





Birthday and Parties:  You may send birthday treats with your child on their birthday.  If their birthday is in the summer, we can celebrate it on their ½ birthday.  Please do not send party invitations to school unless everyone in the class is invited.





Visitors:  You are welcome to come and visit anytime!





This Week in First Grade…





	I’m very excited to be back at Reading teaching another fantastic group of 1st graders.  My plan is to create a positive environment so that your child will find that learning can be fun and rewarding!  I want them to feel good about themselves, be happy, and love coming to school each day!


	A little about me… My name is Millicent Phillips, and this will be my fourteenth year teaching.  I graduated from Kansas State, taught Kindergarten and 2nd grade at Carbondale.  I decided to stay at home with my children Myra, Hank, and Gus until this job at Reading came open, and this will be my ninth year here. Myra is an 8th grader at Americus, Hank, Gus, and Hazel all go to Reading.  My kids, which now includes Hazel, and I enjoy riding bikes, running, watching movies, X Box games, swimming, baseball, and playing Uno.


	I look forward to working with you and your child this year, and if you have any questions or concerns please contact me.  My email address is � HYPERLINK "mailto:phillipsm@usd251.org" �phillipsm@usd251.org�, call me at school, 620-699-3827 or my cell, 620-794-2840.  I truly want this year to be enjoyable and successful for you and your child!








Reminders


Open House on Monday, August 24th


 6:30-7:30





Show and Tell on Monday, shhhhh, keep it a secret!














